To:  JCEA Members
From:  JCEA PAC Committee
Subject:  Board of Education Candidate Forum

To better help you in selecting your Board of Education Candidates for election in the Primary, we are informing you of a forum recorded via Zoom that will be put on the Internet.  Seven of the eleven candidates will be on the forum which is being presented by the League of Women Voters.  Four candidates declined.

The forum video will be posted on May 13, 2020, on the League’s website:
lwv-jcwv.org 

We hope you will take time to view it since we could not meet the candidates in person at our usual forum.

  

    
